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Marden Memorial Hall 
Security Policy
Following recent incidents at the above location during use the Trustees have met and discussed the following new arrangements for hirers thus implementing the following security policy:
· While the Main Hall is in use the stage curtains will remain open and the stage lights illuminated.  

· Should any hirer of the Halls be responsible for children attending the venue, namely Pre School, Karate and Ballet then following all persons present the external door will be locked. Any late attendees will use the doorbell to attract attention and gain admission.
· It is advised that all hirers keep the external door locked for the duration of their booking.
· Following the conclusion of Pre School every day, any member of Staff that remains in the building will ensure that the external door is locked at all times.

· The Caretaker, Cleaning Staff and Facilities Manager when alone in the building will ensure that the external door is locked at all times.

· No hirers of the Hall shall under any circumstances allow persons not under their care or control or associated with their activity to be allowed access to the building to use any of the facilities.
· Should there be any incident that causes alarm or distress then the Person in Charge of the activity at the time will make the relevant judgement call to either telephone the Police using 101 or 999. Aggressors should not be challenged or pursued.
· It is highly recommended that irrespective of the time of year, that when an activity concludes the regular nominated Key holder is accompanied by a second person while ensuring all windows are closed, lights are turned off (except Fire Exit lights) and the building is secured (ie check all external doors are locked).

· It is expected that when the Main Hall and Old School Room are both being used at the same time by different hirers; then the leads of both groups liaise together to ensure the smooth running of both activities and the security of the external door.
· Key holders on behalf of regular user organisations will not cut any duplicates of the key, lend it to anyone else requiring use of the Hall or use it to gain access to the Hall outside of those times as required by their organisation. If these rules are not adhered to the key will be requested to be returned to the Facilities Manager.
	Facilities Manager Email:  mardenmemorialhall@yahoo.co.uk
Treasurer Email: treasurermmh@yahoo.com
Secretary Email: secretarymmh@yahoo.com 
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